Mr. Andrew Barry c/o Westrock Pools 21 N. Middletown Rd Nanuet, New York 10954

June 23, 2019

The state of

Dear Andrew,

I cannot thank you enough for all your help with our incredible new pool. The pool is beautiful, and so sturdy, that I am sure that it will last for many years. Because of the wonderful electric heater, we have already enjoyed swimming on several occasions. The heater will definitely expand our usage of the pool by weeks, if not months.

It was a pleasure dealing with all of your staff, as well as the individuals that you recommended for installation and electrical work. Part of your employment requirements must be that employees have a wonderful personality. Everyone was so kind and helpful, that it was a pleasure dealing with everyone connected to your company.

You and your father have always been so generous in helping those in need. You were so kind in meeting my grandson's needs when he was critically ill, and I see that you continue in your charitable work. How gratifying to see people who still care about others, and strive to make their lives easier. It is heart warming to know that there are such wonderful people in this world. My husband, Jim, always spoke highly of your family, and I understand why. Thank you so much for all your kindnesses.

Most Sincerely,

Bonnie (Michelle) Kralik